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To,

 

All Members of Plexconcil

Dear Sir / Madam,

 

Sub: Regarding members inputs on Finalisation of Product Specific Rules (PSRs) for India-Korea CEPA upgrade negotiations for chapters (39)

 

We wish to inform you that Department of Commerce, Govt. of India which is in the process of reviewing the Finalisation of Product Specific Rules (PSRs) under India-Korea
CEPA with the Korean side under on-going India-Korea CEPA negotiations.

 

In this regard, please refer the excel sheet containing the PSR proposals of  India for 274 lines and the revised Proposals from Korea for  349 lines. We request you to provide the
appropriate PSR positions for your product from 349 lines of Korean interest (please refer the file click here )

You are  also requested to go through the PSRs of the lines of your concern and intimate  us the  changes required , if any, via a return email. You may also review India’s PSR
proposals and intimate us the changes, if any to the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org
 

Looking forward to your help and support in providing the information to the Govt. of India for the betterment of trade.

 

 

Best regards,

 

Bharti Parave

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy

The Plastics Export Promotion Council
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